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CHAPTER MCCCLII.

AN ACT FOR ALLOWING A FURTHER TIME TO DISTRIBUTE THE DONA-
TION LANDS PROMISED TO THE TROOPS OF THIS COMMONWEALTH.

(Section I, P. L.) Whereasagreeablyto an act of general
assembly,passedthetwenty-fourthdayof Marchonethousand
sevenhundred andeighty-five entitled, “An act for directing
the mode of distributing the donationlandspromisedto the
troopsby this commonwealth”(1) the term therein limited for
the claimantsto comein andobtaintheir respectivequantities
of lands hath expired and it is just and reasonablethat a
fwther time be allowed them:

[SectionI.] (SectionII, P. L.) Be it enactedand it is here-
by enactedby the Representativesof the Freemenof the Com-
monwealthof Pennsylvania.in GeneralAssembly met andby
the authorityof thesame,Thatit shall andmay be lawful for
all andeverypersonor personswho would havebeenentitled
tolaiids underthe saidrecitedacthadtheyrespectivelyapplied
for the samewithin the time therein limited or their heirs or
deviseesto make their applicationsfor Emd obtain patentsof
confirmationof their respectiveproportionsof the said lands
in like manneras in and by the said recited act is directed
within one yearafter the passingof this act, but not after-
wards,anythingin thesaidrecitedact to the contraryin any-
wise notwithstanding,of which publicnoticeshallimmediately
be given by thesupremeexecutivecouncilin oneor moreof the
newsp~ipersof Philadelphia,Carlisle and Pittsburg and the
surveying,drawing,numbering,draugh±ingandpatentingand
all other mattersandthings touchingor concerningthe said
landsandthe claimantsthereof,which in and by the saidre-
cited act are directed, shall forthwith commencein manner
andform andsubjectto the sametermsprescribedby the re-
citedactaforesaid.

1Pass~?dMarch 24, 1785, Chapter 1139.
PassedSeptember13, 1788. Recorded L. B. No. 3, 377.


